
 

Surviving a Zombie Apocalypse:                             

A Weekend Filled With Outdoor Adventures 

 
 

 
 
 

Space is limited. Registration 

is required. Register by 

Saturday, September 15th 
 

 

Fee for the weekend: 

$70, includes activities, 

lodging, and meals 

 
 

Registration through your 

local CCE Office. 
 
 

For additional information, 

please contact Susan at 

(315)539-9251 

smc226@cornell.edu 

or Renee at (585)991-5420, 

rh445@cornell.edu 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
308 Main Street Shop Centre 

Waterloo, NY 13165 
 

315-539-9251 

 

Follow us on Facebook, 

Instagram and Twitter 

 

 

WHEN: Friday, September 28 to Sunday, 

September 30 

 

WHERE:  4-H Camp Bristol Hills       

               Canandaigua, NY 

 

WHO: Youth ages 10 and up  
 

Save the date and join the Youth in Nature and Outdoor 

Education Program Work Team as they try to survive a 

zombie apocalypse. (Just pretend.) 

 

At the beautiful 4-H Camp Bristol Hills you will learn 

outdoor survival skills to keep safe when the invasion 

comes. Learn skills such as fishing, fire building, 

preparedness packing, outdoor cooking, and more!  

 

Although the zombies are coming, weekend participants 

will be safe in rustic cabins and have fantastic meals 

prepared for them in the dining hall. Storytelling and fun 

games will be part of the schedule. 
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